## **Platinum Jubilee Church Service**

27<sup>th</sup> May 2022

Our Jubilee Service was attended by the Mayor of Camden, Cllr Ali, and by many parents and family members as well as the whole school. Children presented the Mayor with one of our commemorative Jubilee mugs.



As part of the service, children shared some of their learning about the Queen and her reign and some of their Jubilee art work. We also displayed our work in Church for the church community to see during their Jubilee celebrations.





